
STPUD  impersonator  tries  to
enter house
South  Tahoe  Public  Utility  District  was  notified  of  an
individual posing as a district staff member last weekend. The
incident occurred off North Upper Truckee.

A customer received a knock at the door and the man asked to
be  let  into  the  house  to  shut-off  the  water  because  the
customer did not pay their bill on time. The customer said no.

South Tahoe Public Utility District will never contact people
after hours regarding payment and will never shut-off water
for non-payment on the weekend. District staff will only come
to your house after hours if called out for an emergency.
District staff will never ask to come into your home as the
main water shut-off valve is at the street. 

District  staff  will  always  be  in  uniform  and  driving  a
district vehicle.

District staff is available at all times to answer calls at
530.544.6474.
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